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The Permanent Mission of Brazil to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the General Secretariat and has the honor to enclose herewith the speech given by the Representative of Brazil to the United Nations, Ambassador Ronaldo Sardenberg, at the Security Council meeting held yesterday, February 26, for consideration of the situation in Haiti.

The Permanent Mission of Brazil would be grateful if the General Secretariat would kindly distribute the speech to the missions and permanent observers to the Organization.

The Permanent Mission of Brazil avails itself of the opportunity to reiterate to the OAS General Secretariat the assurances of its highest consideration. 

Washington, D.C., February 27, 2004
http://scm.oas.org/pdfs/2004/CP12381e.pdf
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